
 

 

 

 

November 23, 2016 

 

 

Michael Keating 
Executive Director & Association Counsel 
NBANH 
1133 Regent Street 
Fredericton, NB E3B 3Z2 
 

 

Mr. Keating: 

As a member of the Assumption Life Health and Dental Benefit package, I’m writing you today to 
express my shock and dismay that you are trying to take approximately 2.4 million dollars of surplus 
money from the Health and Dental Plan. This surplus is intended to be used to benefit all the members 
of the plan. The money should be left in the plan and used to help stabilize rates, improve benefits, and 
enhance the wellness program or other improvements as recommended by the Group Benefits Advisory 
Committee. In closing, I ask that you leave the surplus money alone and use it for the purpose it was 
intended. 
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